
Uniontown Art Club 
November Newsletter 2018 

Since 1927 we have been promoting and generating an 

appreciation of the Visual Arts in the community 

 

November 20, 2018 Meeting  
86 W. Main St., Uniontown PA 

 

Board Meeting 5:30 p.m. 

Agenda:  Business Meeting 

 

General Meeting and Pot Luck 6:30 p.m. 
Agenda: 

 

 Welcome new members and guests: President:  Stephanie McClain 
  

 Reading/Approval of Minutes:     Rec. Secretary:   Karen Zueger 
 

 Potluck Buffet -  10 minute break (instead of guest speaker) 
 

Continuance of the meeting  

 Treasurer’s Report:    Treasurer:     Pete Pasqua 

• Update on the Art Extravaganza in Masontown 

  

 Co-op Report:        Pete Pasqua 

• Coop meeting with Brenda Girard Update    
   

                 

 
Uniontown Art Club Board of Directors 

September 2017- August 2019 

Elected Officers Elected Directors 

President: 

Vice President: 

Treasurer: 

Recording Secretary: 

Corresponding Secr: 

Stephanie McClain 

Jessica Lotman 

Pete Pasqua 

Karen Zueger 

Denise Stepanik 

Joe Borytsky 

Patty Thorpe-Clutter 

Wendy Pennington 

Martin Zueger 

  



 Committee Reports:    V. Pres:  Jessica Lotman 

   

 Committee List 

·        Snack (Mary Ann Hovanic) 

·        Window (JessLotman  and Patty Thorpe-Clutter) 

·        Joe’s window (Joe Borytsky) 

·        Creative Growth Committee (James Carr) 

·        Flyer Committee (Denise Stepanik) 

·        Coop (Pete Pasqua and Brenda Girard) 

·        Mural Committee (Mary Ann Hovanic) 
 

 

President’s Report:     President:   Stephanie McClain 

 

Old Business: 

 Work days at the UAC October 23rd and 30th.  
 

 Name suggestions for the UAC Building. 
 

 Kelli will continue with her craft and sips classes Oct 15th, Oct 27th, Nov 16th. Report   
 

 Show in Masontown November 3rd 6-8 “Arts Extravaganza.” Report  
 

 Art at the Monongahela with Touchstone Saturday October 20th. Report  
 
New Business: 

 

 Vote on name of the UAC/Gallery  
 

 After our work days we set up the UAC Gift Shop on Monday-Tuesday 12th and 13th.  
 

 No meeting in December. We will meet in January on the 15th weather pending if 
schools cancel we will reschedule.  
 

 The UAC will open asap and we will be open in December.  
 

 We have been approved to work on the dancing mural at Storey Square and will 
form a committee.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

November 2018 

 

 

UAC, 
 

This has been a long crazy year. I know myself included we have all been through a lot 

not just as a club, but also in our personal lives with sickness and unforeseen events.  I 

see our group as more than an organization, but as a family. I know if I called on anyone 

of you, you would be there for me in an instant as many of you already have, and that’s 

what families do.  

 

I want to personally thank everyone for their support in this trying year. The Board and I 

made some very hard decisions but, I finally feel we have made it out of the woods.  

 

The UAC building is looking even better then I imaged thanks to the help of the 

members. Their efforts and hard work does not go unnoticed. Your UAC will be a place 

to remember. The new hot spot in Uniontown!! Just wait and see.    

 

Moving forward, we will start to plan all of 2019 events.  To stay in the loop, read your 

emails (sorry not sorry I send a lot of them!!!) 

 

I am honored and lucky to be your President.  

 

Stephanie McClain 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FROM THE PRESIDENT’S DESK 



 

 

 

NOVEMBER 2018 NEWSLETTER 

 

 

Looking Forward: 

• Kelli’s Craft and Sip December 8th.  

• Old Fashion Christmas Saturday Nov 24th.  

• Nov 29th Home for the Holidays (Once known as light-up night)  

• No Meeting in December.  

• Our next meeting will be January 15th weather pending. If inclement weather occurs we 

will cancel the meeting and reschedule. 

 

 

 

Reminders: 

• Dues Reminder.   

• Listen for the UAC on WMBS this month 

• If anyone is interested in joining our gift shop at a 30 percent fee please contact Pete 

Pasqua. When you display in the gift shop we are requesting a Bio from the Artist.  

• Joe Borytsky is continuing work on the downtown window display and had a list started 

for anyone who would like to be featured.  Please share all events on Facebook to help 

boost our internet presence. 

• Please take Flyers for all events and consider joining our flyer committee to help 

distribute flyers. 

 

 

Thank you for being a part of the UAC and thank you to everyone who brought food to 

our potluck.  

 


